
VILLAGE OF MAMARONECK ARTS COUNCIL 

DRAFT MINUTES 

Meeting date: Feb. 13, 2013 

Present: Phyllis Gutterman, Joycemarie Washburn, Barbara Weiss, Solange De Santis, Lee 
Stringer 

Guest: Don of Café Mozart 

Absent: Chari Allison, Jane Dorian 

1. Discussion of board members' end of terms. Gutterman says term as chair ends 
December, 2013. Weiss' term also ending, but can be re-elected. Discussion of Robin 
Campbell's desire to be on council. 

2. Discussion of Poetry Live! Need to contact LMC-TV. Poetry magazines from schools 
will be requested to display at event. Planning for event is well along. Discussion of 
setting up a blog for VOMAC - Weiss and De Santis to consult. Looking ahead - Don 
suggests a poetry evening for adults, Stringer suggests a poetry slam. Discussion of 
poetry reading at Café Mozart and café vs. theater environment. 

3. Stringer gave update on Word of Mouth. Post production is done, titles and transitions, 
jazz theme song. Premiere will be middle to end of March. Gutterman suggests event at 
library to kick off the series. General approval of a reception at Mamaroneck Library. De 
Santis to help with news release, Stringer to set date with library. 

4. Discussion of summer concert series, firemen's carnival on July 4th, concert dates of July 
14 - 21 - 28 - August 4. Town rec night is August 11. Rain date would be August 18. 
Stringer distributed information on some acts being considered, discussion of types of 
programs we should present. Other suggestions - folks act, classical music, salsa band. 
Discussion of advertising on local radio stations. Budget discussed.  

5. Update from Weiss on VOMAC logo. Current versions reviewed by council. Discussed 
square shape, banner shape, whether to run lettering around the square. Weiss showed 
council new colors for the logo quadrants. Barbara Weiss also motioned that we change 
the name of the Council from “The Village Of Mamaroneck Council of the Arts” to the 
“Village of Mamaroneck Arts Council”. Joyce Marie Washburn seconded the motion and 
all present voted “yes”. 

6. Washburn noted that the Mamaroneck Garden Club has purchased one of her paintings 
for the library. 


